
Request for Feedback on Privacy Law 

Compliance Audit 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring compliance with 

privacy laws and regulations, we recently conducted a privacy law compliance audit within our 

organization. 

To continuously improve our practices, we would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding the 

audit process and findings. Your insights are invaluable to us as we strive to enhance our privacy 

protocols and ensure the protection of personal information. 

We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Clarity of the audit process 

• Relevance of the findings to your area of responsibility 

• Suggestions for improving our compliance efforts 

Please reply to this email or reach out to us at [Your Contact Information] by [Feedback 

Deadline]. Your feedback will be treated with the utmost confidentiality. 

Thank you for your attention and support in this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company]  

[Your Contact Information] 


